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New red vinyl seats will soon be seen on all 128 Trolleys in the fleet!

Pending Board approval in June, All MTS Trolleys will be refurbished with new red vinyl seat 
cushions. The blue cloth seat cushions, while comfortable, were proving a challenge to maintain. 
This added extra time to the cleaning process each night. Vinyl is a great option because it’s 
easy to maintain, easy to clean and does not stain or absorb liquid. Once approved, installation 
should begin in July/August.
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